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LETTER DATED 17 JUNE 1981 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I. 
OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF SURINAME TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

I have the honour to translnit to you the statement of the Government of the 
Republic of Suriname issued in connexion with the Israeli aGgression against the 
Iraqi nuclear installation near Baghdad: 

"The Government of the Republic of Surinaw has learnt with great 
perturbation of thr air attack by Israel on the Iraqi nuclear research centre 
at Tuvaitha, near Baghdad, on June 7, 1981. 

It is of the opinicn that this act is a flagrant violation of the 
national sovereignty, territorial integrity and security of Iraq and, 
therefore, strongly condemns this act of aggression, which constitutes a g.rave 
menace to international peace and security. 

It would be highly appreciated if this letter could be circulated as a 
document of the Security Council." 

(Signed) L. J. HENAR 
Deputy Permanent Representative 

Charge d'Affaires, a.i. 

81-16290 


